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In the first quarter of 2013 we have received over double the amount of

coupons back from the Town Planner calendars than we did in the first

quarter of 2012. Using the Town Planner coupons to advertise allows us

to bring customers into our facility so they can experience our excellent

customer service and have good clean family fun that makes them want to

ttell their friends and return in the future. 


